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During these strange times that we are living, the Deanery Office has been functioning as usual with 

Sally, our administrator, working from home as efficiently as ever supporting the Deanery and 

particularly the Area Dean. 

Her salary is continuing to be paid from the contributions made by the Parishes within the Deanery. 

Thank you to all the Parishes who have contributed so far in 2020, we are hugely grateful for your 

continued support.   Reminders were sent out recently, and with a few exceptions, most parishes in 

the Deanery have contributed to the Office. Please do check with your Treasurer that a contribution 

has been sent from your parish. 

It is important that the Deanery Office continues to function to help support both clergy and 

parishes within our Deanery. 

Mike Lambert 

28/9/2020 

 

 


